Ian Belchamber

Poole

Dorset

email: ian@belchamber.net

Re: MJG.3966, complaint against Dorset Police, Mike Glanville

11th  May 2012

Copy to: Martin Baker, Martin Goscomb

Dear Mr Baker, Mr Goscomb, 

I have received today your response in relation to my complaint. Naturally, I am entirely dissatisfied with it.

Firstly, I quote from my letter of the 12th Feb 2012, 

“Please can you process the attached 5 page document as a complaint against Dorset Police in the matters of road safety, and integrity and transparency of finances.

I understand that this may concern various different departments of Dorset Police but I also believe that Mike Glanville (Assistant Chief Constable) has shown particular disregard to these real and credible concerns and acted in a manner entirely inappropriate for someone in his position and also as the Chair of the DSRSP.”

In other words, my complaint was against Dorset Police as a whole, not just Mike Glanville. “Dorset Police” and “Dorset Road Safe” are written on the enforcement vans. Please just for once take some responsibility and deal with the concerns instead of dodging them.

Not a single one of my very serious concerns has been addressed in any way whatsoever.  I remind you that I detailed why it is quite safe to conclude that Dorset Police is in effect killing people for the reward of money, being entirely devious about where the money is going and has not even taken the slightest interest in denying / explaining it. Absolutely and totally incredible.

This is my last communication before this goes to the IPCC and the world. Please respond, if you will now take this seriously, by the end of next week.

Ian Belchamber

Martin Baker   (private and confidential)
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